
 
   
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 19-023 
 
DATE: May 14, 2019 
 
TO: L-37-1 Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: Dylan Beck  
 
SUBJECT: L-37-1 Hardware Reporting Requirements  
 
 Due to testing on a new hardware batch distinction is now needed on uploaded L-37-1 test reports to 
determine the correct targets are used for each hardware batch. Please submit reports with the “Batch” field 
filled out on Form 1. For the current approved hardware batch the identifier “04-2014” should be used in the 
field. For hardware batches not yet approved the field can be left blank. An identifier can be added to future 
hardware batches at the time of approval.  
 
 Changes to the batch field for tests that have previously been submitted can either be changed by the 
labs by re-submitting test reports, or changes can be made by TMC as long as written approval to do so is 
provided by each reporting test lab.  
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